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London Fire Brigade Headquarters 
169 Union Street London  SE1 0LL 
T 020 8555 1200 F 020 7960 3602 

Textphone 020 7960 3629 
london-fire.gov.uk 

Freedom of Information request reference number: FOIA 7944.2 

Date of response: 28th November 2023 

Request:  

Do the current LTNs in Islington have any impact on response times? 

Response:  

We do record and publish details of the time it takes for fire engines to arrive at an incident and if any delay 
codes have been recorded. The information can be found on the London Datastore, here: 
https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset/london-fire-brigade-mobilisation-records?q=mobil  

You can download the 'LFB Mobilisation data - last three years' spreadsheet, You can filter the spreadsheet 
by selecting column P (DeployedFromStation_Name) to “Islington” and then column V 
(DelayCode_Desciption) to Traffic Calming Measures and Traffic, Roadwords, Etc) This will show any impact 
on our response times.  

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  For more information about 
this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website. 

https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset/london-fire-brigade-mobilisation-records?q=mobil
https://data.london.gov.uk/download/london-fire-brigade-mobilisation-records/3ff29fb5-3935-41b2-89f1-38571059237e/LFB%20Mobilisation%20data%20Last%203%20years.xlsx
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/

